Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 3:47 PM

To: ‘Dan Berlin'

Cc: dmberlin@comcast.net

Subject: RE: Berlin Setback Variance (VA-19-00001)

Good afternoon.

Thank you for the updated address. After the comment period ends, you will be sent via email a copy of the all
comments received. Staff will review the comments and begin drafting our analysis and decision on the variance
request. If any of the comments necessitate the need for additional information from you, will be notified by staff.

Best regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planning Official

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Dan Berlin [mailto:berlinelectric@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 7:38 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: dmberlin@comcast.net

Subject: Berlin Setback Variance (VA-19-00001)

Good morning Lindsey,

With the comment timeframe closing Tuesday, Aug. 6 at 5:00pm, please let us know what the following steps we may
need to take and approximately how long until we know if our variance has been approved. Also, how will we be notified?
Please make the necessary changes to update our address if it hasn't already been done. The County Assessor has
already been updated and Dusty was informed prior to his departure from the County. But we want to make sure you
knew too. New address:

Dan and Michelle Berlin
18212 NE 21st Street

Redmond, WA. 98052

Thank you,

Dan and Michelle Berlin



